
From: Tessa Milne-Day  
Sent: 20 March 2017 14:29 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan Update Clanfield/Bampton area 
 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposal to extract gravel from a 
site on the Calcroft Lane in Clanfield. As a resident of Bampton and an owner of land 
on the Calcroft Lane I feel that such extraction would be deeply destructive to 
Clanfield and Bampton and adversely affect several other villages in the area with 
the increased pollution, noise and heavy traffic that such an operation would bring. 
This is a rural area with a very strong sense of community and I believe this 
extraction would be enormously destructive to the well being of the inhabitants. 
 
Yours 
 
Tessa Milne-Day 
 


